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<< Variable data 2/ NOTICE OF DATA BREACH>> 

 

Dear <<Full Name >>: 

 

<<Entity Name>> (“Silgan”) writes to inform you of a recent event which may impact some of your information. While we 

are not aware of any actual or attempted misuse of your information, we are providing information regarding the event, our 

response, and resources to help further protect your information, should you feel it necessary to do so. 

 

What Happened? On February 15, 2024, Silgan became aware of suspicious activity related to certain computer systems. 

We promptly took steps to secure our environment and launched an investigation to determine the nature and scope of the 

activity. The investigation determined there was unauthorized access to certain files and folders within Silgan systems and 

some information was copied from these systems between February 2, 2024 and February 16, 2024.  

 

What Information Was Involved? Silgan undertook a comprehensive review in order to determine whether the involved 

files contain any sensitive information and to enrich the data to identify impacted individuals. This review was completed 

on or about December 6, 2024 and determined that information present on the systems included your name and <<Breached 

Elements>>. To date, Silgan is unaware of any actual or attempted identity theft or fraud as a result of this event and is 

providing you with this notice out of an abundance of caution. 

 

What We Are Doing. Silgan takes this event and the security of information in our care very seriously. Upon learning of 

the event, we moved quickly to respond and investigate the event, assess the security of our network, and determine whether 

any sensitive information was impacted. As part of our ongoing commitment to information security, we have taken various 

technical and organizational measures to enhance the security of our systems and help prevent similar incidents in the future. 

Silgan also notified law enforcement and will be notifying relevant regulators, as required.  

 

Silgan is also offering you <<12/24>> months of complimentary credit monitoring through Experian. You must enroll in 

these services as Silgan cannot do so on your behalf. Enrollment instructions can be found in the enclosed information. 

 

What You Can Do. We encourage you to remain vigilant against incidents of identity theft and fraud by reviewing your 

account statements and monitoring your free credit reports for suspicious activity and to detect errors. Please review the 

enclosed information, which includes further information on what you can do to protect your information against misuse, 

should you feel it necessary to do so. Additionally, Silgan encourages you to enroll in the complimentary credit monitoring 

being offered.  

  



 

For More Information. Silgan understands you may have questions about this event that are not addressed in this letter. If 

you have additional questions, please contact our dedicated assistance line at 888-408-3308, available Monday through 

Friday 9 AM to 9 PM Eastern Time.  

 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

<<Entity Name>>


